
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 
DATE: November 13, 2020 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Janneth Lujan, Planning Commission Secretary 

SUBJECT: Postponement of Item 3. PLN2014-00410 (Z Enterprises/Zmay) 
 
 
Item 3. of the November 18, 2020 Planning Commission meeting has been postponed as there was a 
clarification/piece of information which was not available to staff for analysis.  The project will 
be rescheduled to a date to be uncertain and new public noticing will occur. 
 
Please direct any questions to Project Planner Erica Adams at eadams@smcgov.org.   
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